
Headteacher’s Message 

Wow! The summer fair was a huge success and very well attended. Thank you to eve-

ryone that came. More importantly a huge thank you to the PTFA for all their hard 

work and months of planning, which ensured the event was a success. A special letter 

from the PTFA is further down on this newsletter.  The summer fair raised a massive 

£2900 for PTFA funds, which helps to enrich the school experience for our pupils in-

cluding helping to pay for resources, whole school workshops e.g. story tellers, IT 

equipment and other projects in school such as contributing to the KS2 playground 

refurbishment.  

On Monday, the NSPCC came to deliver workshops to our Y5 and Y6 children on keep-

ing safe. Once again, they were excellent.  

On Thursday, I went (with Mrs Hodgson, Mrs Parker and Mr Thornton) to London with 

the school council for a tour of Parliament. It was a great experience and the children 

had a fantastic time.  

Well done to all our Y6 children, who received their SATs results this week. We are all 

very proud of you! 

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: thankfulness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

 

 

19.07.23—Y6 BBQ at 6pm 

20.07.23—Y6 leaver’s 

worship afternoon 

20.07.23—PTFA end of 

year disco  

21.07.23—school closes at 

2pm for the summer 

break 
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PTFA News 

A big thank you to everyone for supporting the summer fair! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that the world-famous Wimbledon tennis 

tournament is currently underway and will conclude on the 16th July. Experienced player, Venus 

Williams, made her 24th appearance in the singles draw at Wimbledon after the 43-year-old 

American was given a wild card entry. Venus is a five-time Wimbledon singles champion and 

reached the final in 2017, 20 years after her first appearance there. The children considered the 

question: ‘Should you always want to win?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last 

page of this newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘Oh give thanks to the Lord, for He is good; for His steadfast love endures forever! ‘ 

                                                                                                                      1 Chronicles 16:34 

This week in our worship, we have thought about being thankful for what God gives us. We 
thought about all the things that God gives us such as water and food. We talked about how we 
can ensure that there is enough food for everyone in the world. How can we share more fairly? 
God has made wonderful provision in the world. We have to pray and act so that everyone gets to 
enjoy God’s provision.  

 

 



 

 

Courageous Advocacy 

Has your child done something for charity or the community? 

For example, a sponsored walk for a specific charity or litter 

picking at a local park? If so, we would love to hear from you. 

We are creating a display in the main entrance to showcase 

some of the work our children do outside of school to help 

good causes. Please send any pictures and brief details to       

bursar@coplane.lancs.sch.uk or SeeSaw. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

Message from the PTFA 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=yjcvjIJUnUqC0p3f9lX_UMWs7LJWRyZEnV3PE_MPH0RUQVQzWlNFVVJWMUdKOFpLUkJZT0tVQjY0VC4u 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to the following individuals and organisations for their 
 invaluable contributions to our fair: 
 
-The Mayor of Preston for opening our summer fair. 
 
-Connor Banks for providing live entertainment that kept the crowd enthralled. 
 
-Neetal Parekh for conducting captivating Indian dance workshops. 
 
-Billy’s Partytime Entertainments for supplying the inflatables and candy floss machine. 
 
-Lesley Wilkinson for capturing beautiful moments through her photography skills. 
 
-Sandra from Robinsons for treating everyone to delicious ice cream. 
 
-Tesco Penwortham for assisting us in sourcing buns and burgers. 
 
-Newgate Nurseries for generously donating the football trophies. 
 
-No 18 House Fragrances for selflessly contributing all their profits. 
 
-Sainsbury's Penwortham for providing chocolates for our chocolate tombola. 
 
-Lidl Preston for donating sauces for our BBQ and sweets for our stalls. 
 
-Marvel at Everything for their outstanding design work, banners, and posters. 
 
We would also like to acknowledge the following local businesses that joined us in making the event a success: 
 
No 18 Home Fragrances 
Little Treasures Book Chest 
Toys Knits and Baby Bits 
The Crafty Curlew 
Tropic 
Silver Turtle Photography 
Ruby and Blu 
Jyoti Henna 
WJP Designs 
First Class Learning 
 
A special thank you goes out to all the members of the PTFA, parents, volunteers, and teachers who dedicated  
their time and effort leading up to the event. Their assistance with preparations, setup, stall management, and 
cleanup was invaluable. 
 
Last but certainly not least, we extend a huge thank you to all the families who joined us in making this event a 
 resounding success. Your support is greatly appreciated. 

We highly appreciate any feedback regarding the event. Your input and comments are valuable to us. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yjcvjIJUnUqC0p3f9lX_UMWs7LJWRyZEnV3PE_MPH0RUQVQzWlNFVVJWMUdKOFpLUkJZT0tVQjY0VC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yjcvjIJUnUqC0p3f9lX_UMWs7LJWRyZEnV3PE_MPH0RUQVQzWlNFVVJWMUdKOFpLUkJZT0tVQjY0VC4u


 

 

Holiday Dates 

The governors have approved 2024/ 2025 holiday dates. Here is 

a reminder of 2023/24 as well as 24/25: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






